
PROJECT DESCRIPTION 
The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) is milling and resurfacing U.S. 27 from 
Arlington Ridge Boulevard to County Road (C.R.) 33 in Leesburg. Resurfacing improvements 
include travel lanes, shoulders, auxiliary lanes, and median crossovers. The project also includes 
operational and maintenance improvements, such as extending turn lanes at the intersection 
with C.R. 48 and constructing a new southbound directional median opening with a left turn 
lane at the bank driveway just south of Pelican Isle Drive. Intersection safety improvements at 
C.R. 33 include eliminating the continuous green lane along northbound U.S. 27 and providing 
dual left turn lanes from C.R. 33 to northbound U.S. 27. Various safety enhancements will also 
be made to comply with current Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA) and FDOT standards, 
including adding crosswalks at C.R. 48. 
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WHAT TO EXPECT  
During construction, there will be both daytime and nighttime lane closures. Short-term road 
closures may also occur, if necessary. Electronic message boards and other signage will be used 
to alert traffic to any upcoming closures. The public can also monitor lane closure information 
at FDOT’s Central Florida website, www.CFLRoads.com. Road conditions during construction are short-term and will become less apparent as the 
project progresses. Motorists are advised to slow down and be cautious while driving through the construction zone.

Financial Project 
Identification No.: 

439139-1
U.S. 27 RESURFACING

From Arlington Ridge Boulevard to County Road 33 in Leesburg

Lake County

Contact Info: 

Thomas McNiff 
Community Outreach Coordinator 
352-326-7744 
Thomas.McNiff@dot.state.fl.us 

PROJECT START
Summer 2020

CONTRACTOR
C.W. Roberts Inc.

PROJECT COST
$3.43 million

ESTIMATED COMPLETION
Early 2021
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